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The Rev. Gregory
J.

Moving from his present
assignment as pastor at Holy
Rosary Parish, Republic, to
St. Matthew Parish, Salts-
burg, is Heisa

native of Pittsburgh where he
graduated from St. Basil
High School. He attended
Duquesne University; St.
Vincent College, Unity
Township, from which he

holds a bachelor's degree in

philosophy; St. Maur Semi-

\J UIIiOn. Ky-. Illd
nary, South b A
master’s degree in theology.
He was ordaincd a pricst
May 23, 1964, by the late
Bishop William G. Connare
at Blessed Sacrament

cuﬁh:dmn:’cived_ his first as-
signment as vicar
at All Saints -
town, in June 1964. He
served there until June 1968

A

when he was named paroc-
hial vicar at lmmacpla}t‘:
became instructor of religion
and chaplain at Scton Hill

Father received his
first pastorate at the former
Holy Cross Parish, Iselin, in
June 1975. He serve
quent pastorates at the for-
mer St. Anthony Parish,
Clymer, from August 1975 to
January 1981; St. Mary Par-
ish, Yatesboro, from January
1981 to January 1985 when
he moved to St. Cecilia Par-
ish, Grindstone, and at Holy
Rosary Parish from January
1992 10 January 1996.

He served a term as chair-
man of the Commission for
Ecumenism, beginning in
July 1973.



